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September 24th, 1979
Collegeof Science

Dwrtrrmt of
Biological Sciences

(215) 8')5-2623, 2624

Mr. Boyce H. Grier
Director, Region I
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA., 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

In response to your letter of August 10th, 1979 with respect
to action required by I E Bulletin No. 79-19 the following informa-
tion is submitted.

No low level radioactive wastes requiring shipment were gen-
erated during 1978 and the first six months of 1979. No shipments
were made during that period.

Byproduct material license numbers 37-04594-03, 06, 09, and 10
are currently in the prccess of being replaced by a single broad
license.

Sincerely,

lY'%f &T f Uw{m
KPW/pcs Keith P. West

Radiation Saf ety Of ficer
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